
As a Courtesy, I wanted to provide an important update regarding your 
computer/s.
Beginning October 14, 2025, Windows 10 will no longer have support 
through Microsoft.  Not taking action means  that you are taking a risk on 
vulnerabilities entering your system.



 

Recommendations for you:

1.Identify if we can upgrade your current computer/s to 
Windows 11
(Microsoft has a message out there to check if your system is 
eligible for a free upgrade depending on the hardware)

2.Have a new computer built with Windows 11
3.Keep your current setup (Windows 10) but you will need to 

have managed service to make sure you don't get 
compromised.

4.For Businesses, You must upgrade to Windows 11 to be HIPAA 
Compliant.

We will be happy to address your concerns regarding this and the 
time frame involved.  Please call and we’ll do our best for you.
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